From: Ray Lindseth
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We would like to express our support for Ms Bina Peters appointment
to the position of Associate Water Judge for the Montana Water court.

Over the last six or seven years Ms Peters has acted as attorney for
us, as water appropriators, giving advice and representation in
difficult issues including mediation and in court. We found her to be
pleasant to work with, knowledgeable and fair. Because our water rights
involved 2 tributaries and 2 irrigation projects, our case was complex.
Ms Peters navigated those complexities and made sure we understood the
process she was using. We have recommended her to several other
ranchers in a position of needing legal representation and would do so
again.

We believe that the Water Court, water users and Montana as a whole
would be well served by Ms Peters should she receive this appointment.

Ray and Lorna Lindseth

Choteau, MT
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